Camden Township Special Meeting June 16, 2021

The Town Board of the Town of Camden, Carver County, Minnesota met for annual Road Inspection on
June 16, 2021 at 6:30 pm. Members present were Supervisors Bill Devine, David Zellmann, Gerry
Goede and road maintenance person David Traver.

Topic of discussion was as follows:

Road Inspection-

*Trees in the road right of way need to be cut and brush killer applied.
*Ditches are going to get mowed.

*Need to mark cartway turn arounds.

*Saw a deer, almost hit a turkey and seen lots of pheasants.

Employee Review
Did an employee review with David Traver. Supervisors discussed how he is doing and stated he’s
going a very good job.

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm.
Submitted by David Zellmann
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